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GOOD NEWS FOR  MATERNITY 
CARE PACKAGE PROVIDERS

 

To ensure that our members are able to avail themselves 
of the Maternity Care Package (MCP) in your facilities, 
we are prioritizing the processing of your pending claims 
with us. We have also adjusted  and corrected the MCP 
Information Technology (IT) system to make sure that 
all pending claims are processed and paid for within the 
week. 

Further inquiries and concerns may be directed to our 
Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442.
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